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BAPTIST MISSION

MERRY CHRISTM

We want to wish everyone a Merry
Christmas and Happy New Year. Christmas
came a little early for us this year. Our
daughter Angela had her third child: Levi
Daniel on November 24. We were very
thankful on Thanksgiving for our 7t
grandchild. Our daughter Rachel is expecting
her second child soon also. So we are
praising God for his abundant blessings.

MALAWI

I have reported many times about the good
work going on in Malawi. How God has
blessed us with the Hutchens family and with
nurse Kiki Cunningham. Kiki is running the
clinics and expanding the ministry. She has
been making it her own ministry and has
been working with the women’s groups in
some of our churches. She will be taking over
the Sunday School training conferences also.

Dr. Joshua Hutches opened the Bible school
for young men training for the ministry in
October with 42 students. We are very
excited about this new ministry being
started. Dr. Joshua is also continuing the
Pastors’ Modular schools that we have been
running for years. He is very involved with
all the aspects of the ministry there in
Malawi. He is overseeing the entire ministry
starting in 2020. Having worked with Joshua
in Moldova for several years, we have great
confidence in his leadership, burden,
abilities, and believe that he will do an
excellent job serving the Lord there in
Malawi. This year has brought new churches
to Malawi in our group with almost 200 now
in total. The Lord is working in the hearts
and minds of men!
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As most of you know, we turned the
Moldovan ministries over to our Moldovan
team two years ago. The Camps are
running well and this has been a good
school year with 16 new students in
September. Both Mihai Sinogaci and Victor
Chiper are doing an excellent job running
the ministry there. Stephanie and I are still
involved with the camp ministry. I am on
the board and have regular Skype meetings
with them. Funding is still coming in that
we are passing on to them. We could not
have two better partners than Victor and
Mihai. Praise the Lord for what He is doing
there in Moldova. Please continue to pray
for the Bible Institute, the camp, and for the
many graduates who are out doing the
work of the Lord because of their training
at the Institute.

CENTRAL ASIA

Pray for Stephanie and I as we prepare to
take a trip to Kyrgyzstan in February to
work with the graduates of the Christian
University in Moldova. We have many
young men from there who are pastoring
now and many more who want to do
ministry but need direction and help.



